
Public Works May Report 

 

Landfill/ Stephen and Francis attended RALO training and it went good, had landfill inspection 

our landfill is in pretty good shape.  

Roads/ Seem to be holding up pretty good considering the weather if we ever get hot weather 

we will be putting some calcium chloride down for dust control. 

Sewer/ Everything working good. Just doing the usual maintenance, cleaning, flushing and trash 

baskets. Also doing general maintenance on trucks and equipment. In general everything is 

going good. 

 

 

Charlie Lang 


